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December 5, 2024 

Delivered via RESS 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27 th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

RE: EB-2024-0049 - 2025 IRM Electricity Distribution Rate Application 
Response to Draft Decision and Rate Order 

Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. (Oshawa Power) has received the OEB's Draft Decision and Rate Order on 
November 29, 2024. Oshawa Power confirms it has completed its review and has not identified any concerns 
with respect to the draft decision and rate order. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me via electronic mail at 
lfilion@oshawapower.ca or by phone at 905-723-4626 ext. 5232. 

Sincerely, 

Lori Filion 
Manager, Finance & Regulatory Compliance 
Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. 

We earn the trust of our customers every day by delivering safe, sustainable, reliable energy our customers ' value at a competitive rate . 


